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Dear Parents/Carers,   

We have had yet another fantastic week back in school this week! 

The children in Little Lions’ have been learning about and exploring spring time and new life. In reception the 

children have been learning about our well-being, reading more stories by our author “Claire Freedman” and 

exploring number 17. We have also been learning about how things grow.  

As always, have a lovely and safe weekend,   

Mrs K A Ferguson  

This week in Year 1 it has been            
assessment week and Mrs Maylor has 
been very impressed about how hard 
the children have tried.  
Year 2 have been lucky enough to work 
with Reverend Joe and parishioners 
from our own St Mark’s Church with 
‘Prayer Space’ Worships. They thought 
about what they love about the world 
and wrote their hopes and prayers for 
the world on wooden discs, which they 
then hung on one of the trees in 
school for everyone to share. We think 
they look beautiful! Also In maths, 
Year 2 have been investigating mass, 
and have worked hard today to find 
out the mass of objects found in the 
classroom. They had to accurately read 
the weight on scales.  

Years 3 & 4 have been investigating play scripts and acting 

them out in English. We have some amazing actors in both 

classes! The children have been enjoying Art and have been 

learning about warp and weft whilst weaving paper this week.  

As a Trust, the Brain Tumour Research Charity is very close to our hearts as we have three staff members who 

have been diagnosed with brain tumours of differing kinds. It's a very important day for us all. We have really 

enjoyed seeing all the children showcasing their hats for us! Keep a look out on our Facebook page for pictures. 

With your very kind and generous donations we have managed to raise a fantastic £240.74 Thank you again for 

your continue support.   

A reminder that next week is the last week in school before the Easter holidays. School will close on Thursday 

1st April at normal finishing times, and re-open on Monday 19th April.  

Year 5 have had another successful week of remote learning 

and we look forward to welcoming them back on Monday 

morning. A huge thank you for your continued engagement 

and supporting your children at this time. Please ensure you 

return any borrowed laptops to school on Monday morning.   

The children in Year 6 have been looking at pie charts and 

have interpreting data in the form of, percentages, fractions 

and degrees. In English they have been writing a diary entry 

based on their class reader “Eye of the Wolf”.  


